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Government of lndia

Ministry of Communications
Department of Posts

Dak Bhawan, Sansad Marg,

New Delhi, 30Ih December,2022

ADVISORY ON FAKE LETTER OF SELECTION FOR APPOINTMENT
AS POSTAL ASSISTANT / SORTING ASSISTANT

It has come to the knowledge of Department of Posts, tvlinistry of

Communications, Government of lndia that fake letters are being issued
purportedly on behalf of this Department conveying selection for appointment as

irostat Assistant / Sorting Assistant on the basis of Examination conducted by Staff

Selection Commission (SSC). A sample copy of such fake letter is enclosed for

information.

All concerned are hereby advised to refer to the results published by SSC

on its official website, employment news, etc., and do not fall prey to any fake

communication(s) by unauthorised person(s).

After publication of results by SSC in designated medium, Department of

Posts initiate further action, details of which are published on its website, viz.

www. i ndi apost. g ov. i n, f or i nformation of selected cand idates.

Therefore, all concerned are hereby advised to visit official website of SSC

for results and thereafter candidates recommended by SSC for appointment in

Department of Posts should visit its website (indiapost.gov.in) for further

instructions
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(DileeP Singh Sengar)
Assistant Director General (SPN)

GM. CEPT tor uploading the advisory on lndaa Post website.








